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March 15, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Jeanine Townsend 
Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 
P.O. Box 100 
Sacramento, CA 95812-2000 
 
Dear Ms. Townsend: 
 
The County of El Dorado submits the attached seven page technical report prepared by our staff 
as a response to Lahontan's proposed Lake Tahoe TMDL and Basin Plan Amendment Lahontan 
Board Resolution R6T-2010. 
 
The County has and will always be committed to continuing its role as a key player in helping to 
protect Lake Tahoe and will work hard within our resources to remain doing so. However, El 
Dorado’s continued commitment aside we are very concerned over the economics, science and 
fairness presented in the Water Boards TMDL and BPA through Resolution R6T-2010. 
 
Respectfully, we again ask the Water Board to consider and respond to all of our comments and 
questions so that we can be better informed to make key management decisions during this difficult 
economic period.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ray Nutting 
Chairman, Board of Supervisors 
El Dorado County 
 
 
 
Enclosures: 
Technical Report Letter Dated March 15, 2011 
November 15, 2010, Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board 
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